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Term 6 2017 - Week 7 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This is the last newsletter of the term and I would just like to say a massive thank you for all your support over the 

year in making it so successful. There has been a lot to celebrate and we are very grateful to the time and support 

you give in helping us get better. I hope that you have a lovely summer- see you back in school on 6th September. 

   

ATTENDANCE 

 Underwater Bugs High Peaks Jungle 

Week 6 92.15 90.7% 94.6% 97.9 

Good attendance is 95% = our school target is 96%. Well done Jungle Class. 

 

AWARDS 

The following children have received their pupil point awards in 

assembly: 

200 points- Underwater- Madison, Wolfie, Josh, Dora 

500 points- Bugs- Theodora, Luke O, Louis N,  

                  Jungle – Iliana, 

600 points- High Peaks- Josh,  

 

Golden Mile  

Silver awards for 25 miles have gone to Izzy F-G, Poppy and Isabelle in Jungle.  

Emerald awards for 75 miles has gone to Thomas in High Peaks 

 

ECO GROUP 

As we enter the final phase of the summer term it is time for our last Eco update this academic year and also next 

Wednesday the last time the Eco Warriors of this year will meet. We are planning a little celebration for all their 

hard work so we hope all of them can make it! They have been really enthusiastic, productive and energetic in their 

duties and have been a credit to Laughton! We cannot underestimate the difference they have made and the 

pleasure we have had with working with them. We will be looking early next year at recruiting another group of Eco 

Warriors to take over and carry on all their hard work!  

 

In my final Eco awards this academic year choosing the Eco Star Awards was easy! So for being absolutely fabulous 

Eco Warriors Eco Star Awards go to: 

 

Jack  Wini  Josh  Genevieve  Louis   

Ava  Rose  Sam 

 

And also Eco Ernie is proud of all they have achieved and as a special honour Eco Ernie is this time awarded to the 

Eco Warrior Group! Well done! 

 

Mr Herdman 

 

 

 

Diary 

September 

4th and 5th   INSET 
6th Children start back to school 
14th  Parent meeting on partnerships 

and future position 
19th      Parent Pop-in 8:45 (forum) 
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REPORTS 

We hope you found your child’s end of year report helpful in showing where 

they are within their national curriculum age and what their next steps are. 

Thank you to all those that have returned the response slip to say you have 

received it, if you have not done this please can you return it asap. Thank you.  

 

LEAVERS 

We say goodbye to our fantastic Year 6 tomorrow and wish them all the best 

in their futures. They have learnt so much in their time here and are looking 

forward to the next stage of their education. We wish them the very best in 

the next stage of their education and are so proud of everything they 

have achieved in their time with us. They gave a lovely assembly this 

afternoon sharing their memories from their start in Reception to Yr 6.   

 

STAFFING 

We are saying a sad farewell to Mrs Goldsmith at the end of this term. 

Mrs Goldsmith has been a TA and MSA for the last 6 years with us and 

all the children have benefited from her kind and caring nature. She has 

worked across all the classes and helped children with interventions, 

booster groups and whole class lessons. We have also benefitted greatly 

from her artistic skills and wish her all the best in the future and thank 

her for everything she has done for us at Laughton. 

 

LION KING KIDS 

We had 3 fantastic performances of Lion King Kids over the weekend. It was truly spectacular and this was down to 

the confidence and commitment of the children in their singing, dancing and acting and the tremendous effort from 

all the parents and helpers involved. This project was a gift to the school from those with professional experience in 

the entertainment world. We are incredibly grateful to all the time they gave in making it such a success. The closing 

date for the DVD and photos is tomorrow (20.07.17) forms are in the office.   

 

PARTNERSHIP 

We are hoping to plan more projects for the children to work together next year, one already planned is for 

Laughton to take part in the leavers Patina with Firle. Both schools will be doing the same topic themes so that 

resources and skills set can be shared. 

 

LSA  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the LSA for their amazing support and help this year in planning events 

for the children and families and for the huge amount they raise to help us offer more opportunities to the children. 

There was a fabulous LSA AGM on Monday night where new members were elected and everyone celebrated the 

success of the Lion King. We hope that some of our new parents in September will join the committee too. 

We are still without a Chair for next year and would welcome anyone coming forward to fill this role either on their 

own or as a job share, even on a temporary basis! Please let Alistair or myself know if you could help. Thank you 

 

Kind Regards 

Rachel West Headteacher   


